
 

Oak Grove Elementary is very proud of the Parent Volunteer Program in place 

here at school.  We believe it is important for children to see teachers and parents 

working together.  This helps children realize there is a bond between home, 

community and school. 

School volunteers are parents, grandparents or caring adults who assist teachers 

and staff with day – to – day activities involved in providing a balanced education 

for our students. 

Will you join us?  If you are interested in becoming a new school volunteer, please 

come to an orientation meeting on Thursday, August 23 at 8:00 a.m.  

For more information or questions, please contact Becky Atchley at 478-8812 or 

batchley@bradleyschools.org. 

 


